
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
 
 

HOUSING ELEMENT UPDATE 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the HOUSING ELEMENT 
UPDATE ADVISORY COMMITTEE, scheduled for AUGUST 5, 2020, has been 
canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting is tentatively scheduled for WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 19, 
2020, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 100 Civic Center Drive, Newport 
Beach, CA. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


